
You are invited to the first 
Employer Forum Meeting 
on 7 December 9am-11am

Join Kirklees College and other local employers for coffee, tea 
and pastries

Find out more about Kirklees College and the Business and 
Computing curriculum, as well as introduction to T-Levels, the 
Apprenticeship model and Staff CPD Support

There will also be the opportunity to discuss:
•	 What disciplines are employers struggling to recruit skilled 

staff into?

•	 How would you like to see Kirklees College engage with 
local employers and what would that relationship look like?

RSVP to Jon Price by Monday 29 November
JPrice@kirkleescollege.ac.uk
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